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Another school year is underway, and things are 
getting back to a more normal! Summer break 
flew by! They are doing a great job getting back 
into the normal school routine! 
The school-agers need to be here by 7:20 if they 
will be eating breakfast. We leave for Roper at 
7:45.  
Please make sure that you are using the 
timeclock to check in and out your child. This is 
used to prove your child was here for meals 
during our annual Food Program audit.  
It is currently tough to find anybody to work in 
childcare. We are still looking for a partime staff 
member! If you know anybody that is 
interested, please send them our way. 
I would like to remind parents to please make 
sure that you are taking your child/ren to a 
room when you drop them off. The mornings 
are busy and we might not see you if you just 
clock in and leave the building and we will not 
know your child is here. 
Picture day is coming! Lifetouch will be at the 
center on the 27th  for pictures! They will start 
with the infant room around 8:00. Feel free to 
bring in a change of clothes for your child/ren 
and we can get them changed for their pictures! 
With the holidays quickly approaching I just 
wanted to remind evertone of the upcoming 
dates the center is closed: 
Thurdsay November 28th 
Friday November 29th  
Tuesday December 24th  
Wednesday December 25th  

      
 Jamie 

 

 

 
Hello Baby Bees Families! I can't believe it is 
September already! It's crazy how fast this year 
is flying by. The babies are growing so fast! Last 
month we celebrated Everett's 1st Birthday! 
Adilyn and Anna have both started to crawl. 
Weston has become a tummy time master! I am 
so happy for all of the babies as they continue 
to grow and gain more skills. Last month we did 
have to say goodbye to Dani as she is going to 
school in Chicago. I know the babies had so 
much fun with her being here this summer and 
we are all going to miss her. Last month we 
welcomed our new friend Benton who is 4 
months old, we are very happy to have him 
here! Starting new as well is Cheyenne who will 
be taking over as full-time teacher assistant 
spot. We are excited for her to be here and get 
to know our room!  

 

Eryn and Cheyenne 

 

September is here!! The summer flew by, 
last month we welcomed Kyreece and 
Howard into the turtle room! This month 
the toddlers will be learning about 
friendship, family, how to work/play 
together, and community helpers. We will 
also be focusing on our classroom 
expectations/routines. Our three main 
classroom rules are; hands to self, walking 
feet, and inside voices. The turtles will also 
learn and practice choose, use, and clean up 
during play times. We have been working 
on open hand sharing, asking “please can I 
have” and encourage you to use these 
phrases at home to help with the learning 
process!! We have a lot of turtles starting to 
use the toilet so we will be really working 
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on potty training this month; please check 
your child’s basket to make sure they have 
extra clothes in case of spills or accidents. 
We are hoping for the weather to start 
cooling off as well so please bring a jacket 
for those chilly mornings 
Picture day will be Friday September 27th. 
Feel free to bring an outfit for us to change 
your child into for pictures. 
We would like to wish Nova a Happy2nd 
Birthday on the 8th! 
 
 Amanda and Myka 

 

Wow we are having fun in the classroom! 
We have been working on listening when 
others are talking and raising our hands to 
be called on. I think their favorite time of 
day is morning group time, they get so 
excited when I take attendance. They love 
to sing the songs and can not wait to hear 
what they get to help with for the day. We 
have several learning centers the kids get to 
play with throughout the day. Last week we 
learned about making friends. This week we 
learned about the sun. In our small group 
we will be learning our home addresses and 
phone numbers. Please let me know the 
phone number you would like your child to 
learn. It’s September, we never know how 
to dress out kids. I go with layers if that 
helps or leave an extra jacket in the cubby 
for recess.  

   Lori 

Hello Snail Families! August was a very exciting 

month in our classroom. We gained 5 Junior 

Jellyfish; Elias, Kennie, Lauren, Nora and RJ. We 

also gained two brand new friends; Maya and 

Sofia! We learned about the classroom rules 

and got used to our new daily routine. We have 

gotten extremely proficient at our Handwashing 

Train and sitting for Group Time. We will start 

this month with our Fun with Friend Unit and 

our Space Unit. After that we will learn about 

the new season and we will will end the month 

with our Diversity Unit. Happy 4th birthday to 

Sofia on the 28th! As always, thank you for your 

continued support and communication! Happy 

Fall! 

  Laura and Emma  

 

We can't believe the school year is back and 
in full swing! This summer flew by. 
After school, we will have snack time 
followed by 30 minutes of homework, 
study, and quiet reading/writing time for 
the children to complete any school work 
they may have. We are looking forward to a 
fun and exciting school year! 
We would like to wish Molly a Happy 6th 
Birthday on the 14th! 

 

Emma and 

Lexi 


